Miscellaneous
AGENCY FOR HEALTH CARE ADMINISTRATION
Medicaid
State Plan Amendment

The Agency for Health Care Administration announces that it is requesting an amendment to the Medicaid State Plan reimbursement page for therapy services. Reimbursement for Occupational, Physical, Respiratory, and Speech-Language Pathology Therapy rates are based on state developed fee schedules. This SPA deletes obsolete language in the methodology, but does not modify the methodology that is currently in place for establishing rates. Therefore, this amendment will not have a federal fiscal impact.
For further information contact: Derica Smith, Medicaid Policy, 2727 Mahan Drive, Mail Stop 20, Tallahassee, Florida 32308-5407, (850)412-4239, derica.smith@ahca.myflorida.com.
